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Can't view this email? Click here for the web version. 

2018 OAPSB Membership 

October 31, 2017 

Happy Halloween! 

Greetings returning and prospective members! 

Thank you for your support and participation in the Ontario Association of Police Services Boards 
(OAPSB).  Your Association has worked diligently on your behalf to continue to provide value-
added services and representation on issues affecting Police Services Boards in Ontario. 

Through our conference, seminar, web site and emails, we aim to keep you and your Police 
Services Board up to date on issues.  These timely resources keep you current on changing 
policies and events to help your own Board respond to issues in an effective way. 

Your OAPSB Board members, staff and volunteers are engaged in various committees and 
working groups providing input and perspective on the issues and decisions impacting policing 
and police governance.  This representation is important to ensure that OAPSB’s advocacy 
efforts and government relations activities support our mandate and your interests. 

Please be advised that at its meeting in September 2017, the OAPSB Board of Directors 
approved the membership fee schedule with a modest increase of 1.5% for 2018, to cover some 
of the impact of inflation. 
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To renew your membership, please click on the link below which will prompt you through the 
renewal process. 
 
Once again, we thank you for your membership and look forward to continuing to serve you in 
2018. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eli El-Chantiry, Chair OAPSB 

 

Holly Doty 
Ontario Association of Police Services Boards 
180 Simcoe St, London, ON N6B 1H9 (New Address!) 
T: 1-800-831-7727 | C: 519.636.7707 
admin@oapsb.ca 

 
Or Decline  
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